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Miller, Penny

From: Nina Schwartzman <schwartzman.n@husky.neu.edu>
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2016 5:18 PM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Out of state attorney petition

Hello, 
 
I am writing to support the petition to allow out of state attorneys to provide legal services to DAPL protestors. 
All deserve the right to adequate legal representation and the North Dakota bar cannot provide proper 
representation without help from outside of the state.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Regards, 
Nina Schwartzman 
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FILED 
IN THE OFFICE OF THE  

CLERK OF SUPREME COURT 
DECEMBER 19, 2016 

STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA




